
High School Board Report 2-12-19 
 
Overview 

● 1/12 - Winter Ball took place in the High School Cafe where students had a great time 
dancing the night away.  The event was sponsored by THS Student Council.  Great job 
to the members who planned the event.  Fun was had by all. 

● 1/13, 1/14, 1/15 - Five THS Choir members attended the 69th Annual Dorian Vocal 
Festival at Luther College.  Students were members of a 1200 voice choir and concluded 
the event with a performance.  Congratulations to our choir members and Mr. Colburn 
for participating in this event. 

● 1/23 - Anatomy students attended Live From The Heart at Nicolet College where 
students learned about heart surgery through viewing a procedure, as well as specific 
career details from the medical professionals involved with the procedure. 

● 2/2 - FBLA participated in the Regional competition.  Four students will be advancing to 
State in April.  Congratulations to all participants, as well as Mrs. Derleth and Mr. Neu for 
your hard work and good luck at State. 

● THS was awarded a Wisconsin Technology Initiative Grant in the amount of $20,000 to 
purchase additional advanced manufacturing technology.  Funds will be used to 
purchase an additional CNC Laser Engraver with accessories that expand capability and 
allow for additional uses and enhances to curriculum.  The grant also includes and 
additional $5000 for teacher training in advanced design and manufacturing technology. 

Upcoming Events 
● Athletic teams are in the process of several make-up games due to weather and are 

preparing to begin the WIAA tournament competition series. 
● February is Career & Technical Education Month.  One activity will be the annual 

welding competition sponsored by CWIMMA.  Students will compete on the welding 
simulator.  Representatives from Nicolet and local manufacturers will be on campus to 
work with students.  Students will have the opportunity to advance in the competition for 
prizes and scholarships. 

● 2/20 & 2/21 - Juniors will be taking the ACT and ACT WorkKeys exams 
● 2/20 - Academic & Career Planning activities will take place.  Classes will be attending a 

campus visits.  Freshmen will visit Chippewa Valley Technical College.  Sophomores will 
visit UW Green Bay.  Seniors will stay on campus and run a special schedule where they 
will participate in a special activities that focus on Leadership, World Culture, Science 
and Mock Interviews with TEAPIE members. 
 
 
January Students of the Month 
Aiden Schreiner & Maura Koth - 9th 
Seth Ploeckelman & Alyssa Klopatek - 10th 
Caleb DuPlayee & Sylvia Dhaseleer - 11th 
Matt Bartz & Natalia Robinson - 12th 

 


